
Charles (Ric) Pomilia
Brooklin, ME
LD 2261
Clean energy and cars is of the utmost importance to me as a resident of Maine.
I support cleaner car standards. I drive an electric vehicle. I use heat pumps.
I support non-partisan efforts to make our environment cleaner in all ways as soon as 
possible. There is no time to waste.
LD2261 does not support my views and I urge you to defeat the bill.
Thank you
Charles Pomilia
Brooklin, Maine


